
Kerr’s  new  company  on  EDC
supes’ agenda
El  Dorado  County’s  former  assistant  chief  administrative
officer is back – at least on Tuesday’s agenda.

The Board of Supervisors on Jan. 27 is being asked to approve
a contract with Alliant Insurance Services to provide employee
benefit  consulting  for  the  Risk  Division  of  the  Human
Resources  Department.

While there is already a contract in place, this would extend
it to Jan. 31, 2016, and increase the not to exceed amount
from $100,000 to $610,000.

Kim Kerr, the No. 2 for the county, left in December not long
after her boss was told to leave by the Board of Supes.

The connection to Tuesday’s agenda item is that Kerr now works
for Alliant. And while she was with the county she was the one
who handled the contract with Alliant.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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